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COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY  

IN THE CITY OF NEW YORK  
  

IOANNIS KYMISSIS, PROFESSOR  

DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING  

New York, December 2, 2019 

Prof. Qun Yan 

Distinguished Professor 

School of Physics and Information Engineering  

Fuzhou University 

2 Xueyuan Road, University Town 

Fuzhou 350116, Fujian, P. R. China 

  

Dear Prof. Yan,  

  

I would like to invite you to Columbia University in New York City on discussing joint research 

project on MicroLED display and its application. We would like to schedule a meeting of 

discussing research collaboration on display technologies with you from January 14 to January 

15.   

 

Starting January 16, we would like to have you participating our daily research work in our 

research lab at Columbia campus for two days, ending on Friday, January 17, as part of our joint 

research project on MicroLED application.  

 

Please note that all the expense during this period will not be covered by Columbia University.  

  

I look forward to your visit and having fruitful discussion on our joint project.  

  

  

Yours truly,  

  

 
  

Ioannis Kymissis  

  

  
  

  
  

  

 

  


